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I want to say thank you to the board, staff and volunteers  
of Fondation Sylvenie Lindor for all that you have done and  

continue to do for young Black Francophones. 

Our youth are our future leaders and citizens.  
Every year, the amazing folks at Sylvenie Lindor serve hundreds  

of Black Francophone youth, through soccer clubs, bilingual job fairs, and  
youth forums. These services and supports have done so much to help 

break down barriers and empower and uplift young people  
so they can reach their full potential.   

Once again, I want to commend the amazing Sylvenie Lindor team. 
You’re all absolute champions, and I wish you continued success in 

everything you do. 
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